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Reading- Our new Guided Reading groups 

are in full swing and students are 

participating in meaningful literary 

discussions during each meeting.  Daily 5 

rotations are routine in our classroom, with 

this being a favorite time for students.  I am 

so impressed with how much our stamina for 

independent reading and writing has built!    

 

Writing - Many students have found a love 

in creative writing.  We have crafted a class 

book titled “Snow Day” in which students 

created a fiction tale of waking up to a 

snow day.  They describe in detail their 

feelings on the night before and morning of, 

and give numerous ideas of fun filled 

activities that they participate in on their 

day off! 

    

Math- We have become proficient in 

adding two digit numbers with and without 

regrouping.  Our biggest challenge 

throughout this unit has been our fluency in 

math facts.  Many of our errors occur 

because we do not know the correct sum.  

Please be sure to keep practicing those 

math facts! 

      

Spelling– Our spelling words this week had 

the ending “-le”.  Students are always 

tempted to change these endings to “-el” 

so be careful when studying! 

 
 

This Week’s Focus 

 
Next week we will be celebrating all 

things math by kicking off our 

“Count on Math” week.  Students 

will participate in various activities 

throughout the week to prove that 

math can be fun! 

Thank you for all of your 

generous donations to our 

class arts and crafts basket!  

You can see the completed 

basket at next Friday’s basket 

raffle! 

We will be attending the Drake 

Scholastic Book Fair on Thursday, 

February 4th.  If your child would 

like to purchase books, please be 

sure to send in cash or a check. 

 

Reminder: 


